
From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: The Digital Curb project / Parking Daylighting Fine Enforcement
Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 1:25:56 PM

 
 
From: Board of Supervisors (BOS) 
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 1:25 PM
To: BOS-Supervisors <bos-supervisors@sfgov.org>; BOS-Legislative Aides <bos-
legislative_aides@sfgov.org>
Cc: BOS-Operations <bos-operations@sfgov.org>; Calvillo, Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>;
De Asis, Edward (BOS) <edward.deasis@sfgov.org>; Entezari, Mehran (BOS)
<mehran.entezari@sfgov.org>; Mchugh, Eileen (BOS) <eileen.e.mchugh@sfgov.org>; Ng, Wilson
(BOS) <wilson.l.ng@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS) <alisa.somera@sfgov.org>
Subject: FW: The Digital Curb project / Parking Daylighting Fine Enforcement

 
Hello,
 
Please see below communication regarding File No. 241180:
 
                Resolution urging the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency to implement red zones
for daylighting at all crosswalks and intersections to comply with the Daylighting to Save Lives Bill.
 
Regards,
 
John Bullock
Office of the Clerk of the Board
San Francisco Board of Supervisor
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
(415) 554-5184
BOS@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org
 
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject
to disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal
information provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal
identifying information when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written
or oral communications that members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation
or hearings will be made available to all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office
does not redact any information from these submissions. This means that personal information—including
names, phone numbers, addresses and similar information that a member of the public elects to submit to
the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board of Supervisors website or in other public
documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

 
 
From: mos@sbcglobal.net <mos@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 1:19 PM
To: Crayton, Monique (BOS) <monique.crayton@sfgov.org>
Cc: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: The Digital Curb project / Parking Daylighting Fine Enforcement

 

 

Hello.
Ticketing results from not adhering to the written signage and/or painted curbs. The red painted
curbs won't be completed until June, but tickets will be issued on NON painted corners starting
March?? So visitors from outside of SF, and SF residents, will have ZERO warning (other than
'reminders') of $40 ticket (non painted corner)? 
The corners that are painted, OK, but if MTA doesn't have the funds to complete the project until
June 2025, then the ticketing should also be on HOLD until June '25. 
Resident and Voter, 
Mary O'Sullivan, District 4
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